Dear Parents/Carers,

Etwall’s Got Talent Contest — Friday 5" July 2019

Following the popularity and continuing success of Etwall’s Got Talent. We are delighted to
inform you that Mrs Dhillon will be running the event at this year’s Summer Fair, to help raise
money for the School. The rules for entering will be as follows:

The contest will take place in Mrs Dhillon’s (Osprey’s) classroom and there will be
three judges (to be revealed on the day). Due to limitation of space in the classroom,
there will only be space for family and close friends to spectate.

Children performing must attend Etwall Primary School and acts can enter individually
or as a group. If entering as a group, the maximum size is 7 due to space limitation.
The cost will be 50p per person entering the contest i.e. if there are 5 people in one
act the cost will be £2.50.

There will be a contest for KS1 from 5pm to 5.35pm and for KS2 from 5.45 to 6.20pm.
There will be space for 8 acts in each contest and each act will be given a 5 minute
time slot. The act itself should be no longer than 2 minutes to allow time for set up
and judging. If we have a high demand, it is possible that two classrooms be set up
(one for KS1 acts; one for KS2 acts). This will depend on numbers.

Acts should arrive 5 minutes before their allocated time slot and wait outside the
classroom to avoid any delays.

Please arrange to bring along your music, including what you would like it played on.
The entry sheet will be kept at the school office from Thursday 27th June 2019. If your
child wishes to enter the contest, you or your child will need to take their payment to
the school office, enter the name of their act and select the time they wish to perform
on the form provided. Entries will be taken on a first come first served basis until all
the timeslots are filled.

Winners will be announced at the end of the Summer Fair and if the winning act wishes to,
they will have the opportunity to perform their act again in school assembly.
We hope all contestants enjoy rehearsing and wish them lots of luck!

Yours sincerely

PTFA



